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Doug McDowell

From: Doug McDowell

Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2020 4:42 PM

To: Jennie Lesniak

Cc: Tom Champion

Subject: RE: R20-005

Thank you Jennie. We’re in receipt of your message and will withdraw the application. 

 

Doug McDowell, AICP | Senior Planner 
Nassau County|Planning and Economic Opportunity 
96161 Nassau Place|Yulee, FL 32097 
P: (904) 530-6300 E: dmcdowell@nassaucountyfl.com 

 

 

From: Jennie Lesniak <jlesniak@sedaconstruction.com>  

Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2020 4:22 PM 

To: Doug McDowell <dmcdowell@nassaucountyfl.com> 

Cc: Tom Champion <TChampion@sedaconstruction.com> 

Subject: RE: 90 day negotiation expiration for Roses Bluff 

 

Doug: 

 

We have decided to withdraw our rezoning  application at this time. 

 

Best Regards, 

Jennie 

 

From: Doug McDowell <dmcdowell@nassaucountyfl.com>  

Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2020 12:20 PM 

To: Jennie Lesniak <jlesniak@sedaconstruction.com>; Tom Champion <TChampion@sedaconstruction.com> 

Cc: Abigail Weiss <aweiss@nassaucountyfl.com>; Thad Crowe <tcrowe@nassaucountyfl.com> 

Subject: RE: 90 day negotiation expiration for Roses Bluff 

 

Jennie: 

 

Left you a phone message earlier. Haven’t heard back from you on this(R20-005). Please let us know if you want to 

withdraw the application or have us request a continuance to a later date. 

 

Thanks. 

 

Doug McDowell, AICP | Senior Planner 
Nassau County|Planning and Economic Opportunity 
96161 Nassau Place|Yulee, FL 32097 
P: (904) 530-6300 E: dmcdowell@nassaucountyfl.com 


